
EPA Removal Action at Ogden Swift Building

When: April 1, 2019– ?? 

What: The EPA is conducting a removal action at the Ogden Swift Building to 
stabilize areas of the building and remove the highly volatile and explosive 
chemicals found in the building. 

What to Expect:  

Increased activity including trucks entering and exiting onto Exchange Road 
and around Ogden City Kayak Park and Dog Park. 

Workers will be wearing protective clothing during the removal as a part of our 
worker health and safety protocol. 

Personnel outside of the building wearing Tyvek suits working with large 
containers. 

For More Information call the US EPA at 800-227-8917 ext. 312-6351 

Example of 
Tyvek suit
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